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	Farm Name:  Wheaton Ashton Farm
	Applicant:  Belmont Farms Ltd


	
	


Date:  3rd May 2024
Prepared by: The Farm Consultancy Group, using information provided by Michael Rolston
In line with the recommendations in the EPR for Intensive Farming How to Comply chapter 1 section 1.3 Energy Efficiency the business will carry out a review of the energy efficiency of the site within the first two years of the permit being granted referring to guidance in the Horizontal Guidance Note H2.

The information for this review will be recorded using the template provided in section 1.3 of the relevant EPR as follows:
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The use of energy will be monitored and areas that savings can be made identified. An annual review of energy usage and pig production is completed to identify any increases or decreases in energy efficiency against previous years. 
An anaerobic digester is situated on site. This reduces the reliance on other energy sources.

Alternative energy supply options will be considered but it is anticipated that given the low level of energy usage on the farm these will not be cost effective.

Rainwater harvesting for wash water will be looked to assess its viability. 
The installation of a biomass boiler has been identified to reduce electricity usage and utilise a renewable energy source. 
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